

JAMES A. BOHL JR. Alderman, 5th District

August 26, 2008

Vickey L. Mendez, Agt. Mendez, Inc. 3235 W. Scott St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Mendez:

You are invited to attend a hearing on Wednesday, September 3rd, at 3:15 p.m., in room 301-B, Milwaukee City Hall at 200 E. Wells St. Your Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance, Amusement Machine Premise, Billiard Hall, Cigarette and Tobacco, Pool Table and Phonograph/Jukebox Premise licenses for the premises at 3235 W. Scott St. ("The Last Chance") may be revoked based upon sworn charges from the Milwaukee Police Department.

I have enclosed a copy of the objections filed by the Milwaukee Police Department, your license application, a copy of the police report, and a copy of materials submitted by you to the chair of the Licenses Committee, which is all that is currently in the file. You will be given an opportunity to respond to and challenge the reasons for revocation and to present witnesses under oath and to confront and cross-examine witnesses under oath. You may also be represented by an attorney of your choice, at your expense. Your license may be revoked in the event that the objections are found to be true.

Sincerely,

James a. BSZR Jr.

Ald. James A. Bohl, Jr., Chair Licenses Committee